
Spring 2025 Pell Grant Recipients
Published on GUAM COMMUNITY COLLEGE (https://guamcc.edu)

              Back to Previous Page  |   Back to All News  [1]  
        

Spring 2025 Pell Grant Recipients

NEWS
 Posted Date: 03/20/2025 to 03/31/2025

  

SP25 Pell Grant recipients can collect their checks at the Cashier's
Office during the following hours:
 

Monday, 03/24/2025 to Thursday, 03/27/2025: 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM
Friday, 03/28/2025: 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM; after 12:00 PM, checks
will be mailed to the address on your account.

For those with direct deposit, awards have been successfully
transmitted to the bank.
Thank you, Business Office 
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